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June 17, 2021 
 

VIA E-FILING 
Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 
 
Re: In the Matter of Minnesota Power’s 2021 Integrated Distribution Plan 
 Docket No. E015/M-21-390 
 

In the Matter of Minnesota Power’s 2019 Integrated Distribution Plan 
 Docket No. E015/M-19-684 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert: 
 
On February 20, 2019, the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued 
an Order Adopted Integrated Distribution Plan Filing Requirements (“2019 Order”) in 
Docket No. E015/CI-18-254. The 2019 Order required Minnesota Power (“Company”) to 
hold at least one stakeholder meeting prior to the November 1 filing of the Company’s 
Integrated Distribution Plan (“IDP”) to obtain input from the public and incorporate 
feedback into the filing. On May 27, 2020, the Commission issued an Order Accepting 
Integrated Distribution Plan and Modifying Filing Requirements (“2020 Order”) in the 
above-mentioned docket requiring Minnesota Power to continue to incorporate 
stakeholder suggested improvements in the 2021 IDP filed by November 1, 2021. 
Minnesota Power respectfully submits this letter informing the Commission and interested 
parties of an upcoming stakeholder meeting regarding the Company’s 2021 IDP.  
 
Minnesota Power will hold its virtual 2021 IDP stakeholder meeting on Tuesday, July 13, 
2021. During the meeting the Company intends to address: an overview of Minnesota 
Power’s distributions system; distributed energy resources forecasts; proposed 5-year 
distribution system investments; anticipated capabilities of system investments and 
customer benefits derived from proposed actions in the next 5-years; long-term 
distribution planning, and other high-level planning and system information.  
 

Minnesota Power’s 2021 IDP Stakeholder Meeting Information 
 

Subject: Minnesota Power’s 2021 Integrated Distribution Plan (IDP) 
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 

Time: 10:00AM – 12:00PM CST 
Location: Webex virtual event 

  

http://www.mnpower.com/
https://www.facebook.com/minnesotapower
https://www.twitter.com/mnpower
https://www.instagram.com/minnesotapower_/
http://www.youtube.com/user/minnesotapowervideo?feature=results_main
https://www.linkedin.com/company/minnesota-power
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Registration is not required. At the time of the event, join using this link: 
Click to join the meeting 

Meeting password: Mp2021!    
 

If you have any questions regarding this stakeholder meeting, please contact me at 
(218) 355-3186 or arittgers@mnpower.com. 

 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Anne Rittgers 
Public Policy Advisor 

 
AWR:th 
 

https://allete.webex.com/allete/j.php?MTID=m88de550040a55663b2ad9226960fdacf
mailto:arittgers@mnpower.com
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Tiana Heger of the City of Duluth, County of St. Louis, State of Minnesota, says 

that on the 17th day of June, 2021, she served Minnesota Power’s Letter in  

Docket Nos. E015/M-21-390 and E015/M-19-684 on the Minnesota Public Utilities 

Commission and the Energy Resources Division of the Minnesota Department of 

Commerce via electronic filing. The persons on E-Docket’s Official Service List for this 

Docket were served as requested. 

     
Tiana Heger 
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